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I am beyond thrilled to imagine a near future in Portland and surrounding areas that 

could be safer for me. 

 

I have lived car-free for many years, have lived in Portland for over 20 years and as 

more people move here, it is CRUCIAL to my personal survival, along with those of 

my active transportation friends (who haven't been killed already). 

 

Please please please help this bill pass so that our state's roads and byways may be 

covered in less blood from human road users. 


